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Below is a letter written by Zora Arkus-Duntov that Vince Piggins sent to Joe
Pike in order to keep him up-to-date on Corvette production.  Zora was
pushing to have all of the parts listed in the letter to be placed in Chevrolet
parts books in order to make them available to meet the requirements of the
"regular production sports car" for races coming up in 1962.
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